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Badminton club goes from strength to strength 

 

One of the standout moments of the year for me has been witnessing the remarkable 
progress of every player in the badminton club. Week after week, the club continues to be 
well attended, and it’s been incredibly rewarding to see players of all abilities steadily 
improving—whether it’s refining their footwork, enhancing their shot accuracy, or growing in 
confidence on the court. 

Beyond skill development, what truly makes the club special is the relationship among the 
players. It’s fantastic to see pupils from different year groups not only competing against each 
other in matches but also collaborating to create their own unique games, some of which 
might just become the next big thing! The enthusiasm, sportsmanship, and dedication shown 
by everyone involved have made the club a joy to be a part of, and I look forward to seeing 
even more progress in the months ahead. 
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